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Question 1: As a response to UCAN Data Request UCAN DR-01, question 4a, SDG&E provided estimates for the revenue requirements for the Self-Generation Incentive Program for 2007 and 2008.  Are there still solar program costs embedded in these revenue requirements estimates for the SGIP program?  Please provide the revenue requirements for this program (SGIP) for 2005 and 2006. Are these revenue requirements collected in a separate rate component or in total distribution rates?

SDG&E Response 1:

No.  As of January 1, 2007 there are no longer solar program costs embedded in the revenue requirements for the SGIP program.  
The SGIP authorized recovery pursuant to Advice Letter 1733-E, Attachment A was $8,751.000 in 2005, and $17,651,000 in 2006 (including FF&U in both years).  These amounts were collected within total distribution rates in 2005 and 2006. 
Response Prepared By:   Robert W. Hansen
Question 2: Please provide a separate estimate for the revenue requirements for SDG&E’s AMI program for 2007 and 2008.  

SDG&E Response 2:

As shown in SDG&E Advice Letter 1897-E (on Attachment 15-1, Table 1-A, Sheet 2 of 3), the electric AMI revenue requirements are: ($3,896,000) for 2007, and $4,141,000 for 2008.
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